
      BIRDS Students and Classes of the Week!
PK- Mrs. Bickford: Kamryn Sitzmann                                    4th- Mrs. Hatting:  allyson vanegas

PK- Mrs. Schreiner:  Ethan Harris                                         4th- Mrs. Herbst: kolten fourie

TK- Mrs. Christoffel: Harriet Perez                                     5th- Mrs. Boehmer: mason schilling

K- Mrs. Bollin: mackenzie schindler                                     5th- Mrs. Neary: norah tillman

K- Mrs. Schmit: beckett freking                                            6th- Mrs. Clymer: landon sitzmann    

1st- Mrs. Shoup: kali hoffmann                                             6th- Mrs. Whitehead:  kaden shea                

1st- Mrs. Singer:  nora bertling                                            Art- Mrs. Schlichte: owen small                   

2nd- Mrs. Freking: huxlee sitzmann                                      PE/Computers- Mr. Carlson:                                            

2nd- Mrs. Jaspers: knox wendt                                             Guidance- Mrs. Brady: emerson falkena                                   

3rd- Ms. Altman:  evie schipper                                             Library- Mrs. Evans:  abigail mora                                    

3rd- Mrs. Koopman/Beitelspacher: emmett conger            Music- Mrs. Zenk: kaylee meister    

                     

Congratulations to Mrs. Shoup‘s and Mrs. Neary‘s class for Earning the
most BIRD tracks this week!
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Friday, Oct. 20, 2023

This year's gospel value is faith  ~Matthew 14:22-33

Reminders! 
Wednesday, Oct. 25- 1:20 dismissal
Friday, Oct. 27- Fine Arts Jeans Day-Jeans & Gehlen shirts $2. Students may also bring
Halloween Costumes to school as we will celebrate on this day.
Tuesday, Oct. 31- Free Black & Orange day for Halloween. Appropriate comfy bottoms.
Wednesday, Nov. 1- All Saints Day Mass-families welcome!
Friday, Nov. 3- Picture Retakes



Use age appropriate apps, websites, and games

THINK before you post

Set time restrictions for electronics 

Talk only to people you know 

Report concerns when needed

Be aware how to block or use security settings 

Don’t share personal information 

Counselor’s Corner!
Hello Gehlen Elementary Families!

It’s been a busy start to the school year in Guidance classes! All students in grades

Preschool through 6th grade have been learning about friendship and bullying. Preschool

through 3rd graders have talked a lot about how they can be a good friend this year.

Students in grades 4th through 6th grade have talked more in depth about cyber bullying

and internet security. How can you reinforce what your child has learned in Guidance

class? Ask them questions! Ask your child what they can do this year to focus on being a

buddy to others.

 If you have a 4th, 5th, or 6th grade student, also ask them about how they can be safe

when they are online! The upper elementary students have been working on their own

internet safety plans for home. Have some very important discussions about how they can

use their technology wisely. Some of your discussion can be focused around the

following: 

                                                                              Jessica Brady

                                                                              PK-6 Guidance Counselor

                                                                              jbrady@gehlencatholic.org 


